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Tom's wife, Jen, will also present on how spouses can empower 
themselves and support loved ones with PTSD and/or Suicidal 
Ideation. Jen is uniquely qualified to speak of the challenges 
facing the Veteran’s spouse and family after a lifetime of 
supporting the choice to serve, the struggle to re-integrate 
with the family, the community and life in general. There is 
no greater pain than watching a loved one suffer and 
experiencing the degeneration of the marriage and the family 
that happens simultaneously.

Special guest speakers: Tom & Jen Satterly

LIFE’S GREATEST FAILURE: The Failure to Try

Proven experience of leadership and critical decision making 
skills in high-risk environments, Tom Satterly is a highly 
decorated combat veteran; having served in the Army 25 years, 
the last 20 in the US Military's most elite Tier One Unit, 
Delta Force. He has been involved in and led, some of our 
nation's important campaigns. The Oscar Winning 2001 film: 
Black Hawk Down portrayed some of the devastating losses and 
triumphs Tom and his teammates personally experienced during 
the longest sustained firefight since Vietnam. Tom's new 
mission is to help veterans who feel isolated in their 
struggle to know they are not alone. He is committed to 
raising awareness of PTSD among many other issues that 
Veterans deal with on a daily basis.
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